OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE
WASHINGTON

October 23, 1941.

Miss Beatrix Farrand,

Reef Point,

Bar Harbor, Maine.
Dear Miss Farrand:

Replying to your letter of October 20, so
far as I know now Mr. Drury will be in Washing-
ton most of November, except for the week be-
ginning November 10th. However, he has all day
budget hearings scheduled for the 3rd, Ath and
5tha

Mr. Drury is in the West now, but is ex-
pected back next week, and if he has made any
change in his plans for November, I shall be
glad to let you know.

Sincerely yours,

7. K Bere o

Secretary to the Director.



